
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Received with thanks from 
 
North East Vintage Car Club and Louth Abbey Vintage club. 
 
Friday 26th May 2023 
 
Dear Clubs, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Irish Kidney Association to thank you all for your  
donation of €9,091.00. We are deeply moved and wish to express how much we appreciate  
your support during this time. As a non-profit charity organisation, we are eternally  
grateful for every donation we receive.  
 
Your donation helps those kidney patients most in need to access services they  
otherwise, may not be able to acquire such as counselling, access to a patient  
support centre, a sports programme, financial aid and patient holidays. This work would  
not be possible without the support of individuals such as yourselfs.  
 
As one patient put it, “The IKA provides emotional support. There is always a happy, friendly 
person on the line to help you with any query.”  
 
Thank you again for your support! 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
The Irish Kidney Association  
 
 
 


